
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
3rd	September	2013	
	
	
ATMA	Environmental	
ATTN:	Rory	McPhillips	
56	William	St	
ABBOTSFORD	3067	
	
	
Dear	Rory	
	
Re:	 	 Tier	1	Landfill	Gas	Risk	Assessment	
	
I	wish	to	acknowledge	the	high	professional	standards	set	by	Atma	Environmental	in	the	
successful	completion	of	a	Tier	1	Landfill	Gas	Risk	Assessment	for	my	property	in	Yarraville,	
Victoria.		
	
The	requirement	for	completion	of	a	landfill	gas	assessment	arose	as	a	condition	on	a	
Maribyrnong	City	Council	Planning	Permit	for	an	extension	to	a	residential	dwelling,	as	my	
property	was	identified	as	being	within	500	m	of	a	former	landfill.		
	
The	fixed	fee	cost	provided	by	Atma	Environmental	was	less	than	estimates	provided	by	others	
and	provided	comfort	on	the	ultimate	project	costs.		

The	project	management	by	Helena	was	both	professional	and	friendly.		

The	final	report	was	clear,	comprehensive	and	completed	within	a	short	timeframe.		

The	report	was	submitted	by	council	to	EPA	for	review	and	authorisation,	and	successfully	
satisfied	the	planning	condition	without	need	for	further	comment	or	clarification,		
	
I	would	happily	recommend	Atma	Environmental	to	others.			
	
	
Yours	faithfully	

	
Michael	Rooney	
						
	
	
	
 


